McCGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL
FACULTY OF ARTS
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

March 14, 1930.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
Principal,
MeGill Universitye.

My dear Principal,

I am enclosing a copy of a letter, dated
the 7th instant, from Professor J.W. Eaton of the University of

Michigan, and a copy of my reply.

Yours very truly,
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Dean




